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Subject: Ottawa University Community Week 2025 

 

 

  

Following a successful Community Week for our 10 Queen’s University Medical 

Students last week, we are doing it again and have welcomed in 16 first-year     

Medical Students from the University of Ottawa this morning. 

 

This program, hosted by the Eastern Regional Medical Education Program, offers  

first-year medical students the opportunity to experience a glimpse of rural medical 

practices early in their education. This is both a unique opportunity for the students 

and a great opportunity for our community to promote rural practices, benefits and 

showcase the area for future recruitment efforts to PRH. 

 

Please be sure to extend a warm welcome to these 16 Ottawa U Medical Students 

who will be with us through Friday, June 6th.  

 


